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RESOLUTION NO.    (N.C.S.) 
 

AGREEMENT FOR FLEET MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
  

WHEREAS, the city endeavors to consolidate its fleet management services to provide 

for consistency and economies of scale; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mercury Associates Fleet Management Consulting can provide the expertise 

to help the City achieve this goal and establish a robust safety program for fleet operations; and 

 

WHEREAS, autonomous fleet operations are inherently inefficient because they reduce 

duplications of effort; and 

 

WHEREAS, improved service level and reduced costs are expected by consolidating 

management; and 

 

WHEREAS, not providing a program for fleet management and centralization will be 

detrimental to City finances and the users of the City Fleet; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mercury Associates can fulfill the duties to implement the new processes. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Salinas City Council approves the 

professional services agreement in the amount of $169,460 between the City of Salinas and 

Mercury Associates, Inc. for services related to fleet management, and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the Salinas City Council approves the transfer of 

$54,208.51 from CIP 9525 to CIP 9226 to fund this agreement. 

 

PASSED AND APPROVED this 10th day of October 2017, by the following vote: 

 

AYES:  

     

NOES:   

 

ABSENT:  

 

ABSTAIN:  

     

APPROVED:  

 

 

________________________ 

       Joe Gunter, Mayor 

 

ATTEST:  
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_________________________ 

Patricia M. Barajas, City Clerk 


